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From: Nelson, Chuck

Sent: Thursday, July 28, 2016 4:08 PM

To: Donnell, William; Gallt, Eric

Cc: Beene, Kelvin; Moore, Christopher; Santana, Giovanni
Subject: RE: South Russel traffic study

Ald Donnell:

We will do our best to schedule the parking enforcement officer to patrol this area.
Just as a side-note ... QOL’s cannot enforce parking violations on city streets.
Thanks

Chuck Nelson
Director of Neighborhood Standards
City of Aurora
630-256-3774

From: Donnell, William

Sent: Thursday, July 28, 2016 3:31 PM

To: Gallt, Eric <EGallt@aurora-il.org>

Cc: Beene, Kelvin <KBeene@aurora-il.org>; Nelson, Chuck <CNelson@aurora-il.org>; Moore, Christopher
<moorec@apd.aurora.il.us>

Subject: South Russel traffic study

Eric,

Last night | met with a group of concerned citizens who live on the 100 block of S. Russel. One of the issues discussed
was the amount of cars parked and visibility on Russel just south of Galena Blvd. There was also a concern that
emergency vehicles could be blocked by the parked cars. | checked this morning and there appears is yellow curb at the
intersection of Russel and Galena but | would ask if you could look at this area to see if any addition action would be
required to insure the safety of this stretch of Russel. | would also ask if our Q/L officers could periodically check to see if
the cars are encroaching on the yellow curbs.

Thanks,

Bill

William M. Donnell
4" Ward Alderman
630-698-2516
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